
 
 

RESCHEDULED PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 
Franklin Township Board of Education 

  
Pursuant to N.J.S.A. 10:4 ET. Seq., the Open Public Meetings Act, please be advised that the Franklin 
Township Board of Education has rescheduled the July 21, 2025 regular meeting to 5:00 p.m. on July 22, 
2025 at the Franklin Township Elementary School Multipurpose Room. Action will be taken. By the order of 
the Franklin Township Board of Education. Mark Kramer, Board Secretary, June 10, 2025. 
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